
 

 

August 6, 2021 
 
Mr. Azam Khan 
General Manager - Infrastructure Services 
City of Cold Lake 
5513 48 Avenue 
Cold Lake, AB 
T9M 1A1 
 
Dear Mr. Khan: 
 
On behalf of the CPWA Board of Directors, I am pleased to inform you that the City of Cold Lake has been selected to 
receive the 2021 CPWA National Public Works Week (NPWW) award for a community under 25,000. CPWA is pleased to 
recognize the fantastic effort put forth by the City of Cold Lake to promote public works during NPWW this year. 
Congratulations on your outstanding work and this well-deserved award! 
 
The official announcement of these awards will be made virtually at the CPWA Keynote and Awards at PWX Plus on 
Tuesday, October 12, 2021. Notification to all municipalities who entered the 2021 CPWA NPWW Awards Contest will not 
be made until after the official announcement on October 12. Following the official announcement, a representative from the 
CPWA Board of Directors will be pleased to present your municipality with an engraved plaque at a council meeting or event 
of your choice, recognizing the City of Cold Lake as a winner of the 2021 CPWA NPWW Awards Contest. Anne Jackson, 
APWA Director of Sustainability & Canadian Government Affairs, will be in touch with you via email to coordinate details 
for the presentation. 
 
Again, congratulations and thank you for your hard work during National Public Works Week and throughout the year!  
We hope the City of Cold Lake will celebrate NPWW again next year during the week of May 15-21, 2022. We look forward 
to your future involvement in the NPWW Proclamation Campaign and CPWA NPWW Awards Contest. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
           
Patricia M. Podoborozny, CET  Scott D. Grayson, CAE 
President     CEO 

https://pwx.apwa.net/PWX/Event_Details.aspx?WebsiteKey=8424da82-4392-4091-b62d-5ea05cb93954&hkey=65b9af03-ef6c-45eb-a0ef-0d0e19df57b2&EventTabs=11#EventTabs

